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Campus Updates 

● A fully vaccinated and boosted support staff member tested positive for COVID-
19 today. Staff who may have been exposed to this staff member have been 
contacted and are all being tested.  

We continue to educate and screen staff members. Yet as a reminder, if 

you have ANY cold symptoms, even just the sniffles, please delay visiting 
your loved one at Luther Manor. Many people report feeling like they had a 
cold and then test positive several days later, even after multiple negative test 
results. Also, with the shorter quarantine times that the CDC issued, remember 
that you are still infected after 5 days so PLEASE delay visiting your loved one 
until after two weeks from when you first tested positive for COVID.  

The risk of contracting COVID is very real and we are seeing more vaccinated 
people become infected. Being vaccinated helps reduce symptoms if you 
become infected and helps prevent serious illness and hospitalization. To 
increase your protection, the CDC is now advising everyone over the age of 18 
to get a booster shot. Booster shots are available at local CVS and Walgreens 
pharmacies, at many urgent care clinics and at your doctor’s office. Please 
consider giving yourself and others the added benefit of protection from the 
booster shot. If you are apprehensive for yourself or your loved one, please 
speak with your doctor. 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


